
Entry level engineer position for the Natural Resources Conservation Service 
(NRCS) 
 
This position will be available to Civil, Environmental, and Agricultural/Biological Engineers.  The new 
hire will be located in Bozeman, MT at the federal building downtown.  Resumes can be sent directly to 
Tyler Martindale, NRCS Area Engineer and position supervisor, at tyler.martindale@usda.gov.  The job 
postings are open for a small window on usajobs.gov, but Tyler would prefer to review resumes as soon 
as possible and before the job is posted. 
  
The NRCS is a federal agency within the US Department of Agriculture, working with ranchers and 
farmers doing conservation work on private lands.  NRCS engineers work on a wide variety of projects, 
including irrigation systems, stock water delivery systems, agricultural waste handling systems, stream 
restoration, wetland restoration, energy improvements, etc.  In Montana, the primary workload is with 
irrigation and stock water systems, though we do work in all of the other projects listed 
periodically.  NRCS engineers get to work on all aspects of projects, from initial planning and the design 
survey, through the design process, to monitoring and documenting project installation. 
  
If anyone has questions about the position or the work, please call Tyler directly at 406-587-6953. 
  
  
Timothy Dutton 
Civil Engineer 
USDA – NRCS 
  
Bozeman, MT 
(406) 587-6777 
timothy.dutton@usda.gov 
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